From: <u>Carrie McKenzie</u>
To: <u>Appeals</u>

Subject: Approval of 23D 190

Date: December 7, 2023 7:37:22 AM

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

Re: Landowners: Peter T. Niemans and Troy Niemans

Approval of 23D 190

Appeal Hearing Scheduled for Tuesday, December 12th at 3pm.

I, Carrie McKenzie, am the property owner at		, which is located north
of Titan Water Systems, Inc. owned by Troy $\overline{\text{Niemans.}}$	My email address	
My contact number is		

I have owned my property at for over seven years. I have been using Titan Water Systems for all of my acreage well and water needs since purchase of the property, including during the purchase process. I know many of my acreage neighbours also use Titan. It provides great ease of mind having a provider so close, especially in emergency situations which I have unfortunately experienced more than once in the last seven years. Troy is quick to respond and come out to deal with any situations that arise. This promptness is possible due to the proximity of his shop and machinery to all of our acreages.

Please accept this email in support of the Approval of 23D 190.

Please contact me if you would like to discuss this matter further.

Yours sincerely, Carrie McKenzie

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] This email has originated from outside of the Foothills County organization. Do not click on any links or open any attachments unless you recognize the senders Name and Email address.